
                                                 NOTICE   
The Town of Upton is looking for persons interested in serving on the Weston County Travel 
Commission for the remainder of a two year term ending June 30, 2021. Those interested can 
submit a letter to the Town at City Hall or email one to uptonwy@rtconnect.net by 
November 9, 2020. 
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